870 ON THE DIAL

COLUMBIA BROADCASTING SYSTEM

June 9, 1945

Mr. Norman L., Maguire
g2 Prospect Street
Bast Hartford 8, Conn.

Dear Mr, Msguire:
This verifies your reception report of
June 5th, 1945, The programs and announcements
you heard were those of WHCU,
Cordially yours,
L;Qk%/é;%Dféféi/voanféL/,

MRH: MS Michasl R. Hanna
GENERAL MANAGER

A distinctive, effective station serving a loyal audience

1000 WATTS



